
 

 

 

 

 

GBV issues in current crises: reflections from the field 

 

In conjunction with its annual members’ meeting, the Gender-based Violence 

Area of Responsibility (GBV AoR) cordially invites you to a discussion of GBV issues 

in current crises. The GBV AoR is the global-level forum for coordinating 

prevention and response to GBV in humanitarian settings, co-led by UNFPA and 

UNICEF. 

   Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2014 
    

Time: 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
           Program at 6:15; Reception to follow 

 
Place:  International Rescue Committee 

                122 East 42nd Street, 11th Floor 
    

Welcome: Saudamini Siegrist, Senior Adviser,  
          Child Protection in Emergencies, UNICEF  

  
Program Moderator: Ugochi Daniels, Chief,  

          Humanitarian Branch, UNFPA 
 

RSVP: rebeccak@wrcommission.org by May 30 (names required for security desk) 
          

Please join us for a conversation with the AoR’s rapid response team, who will 

share their expert reflections and recommendations from multiple crises across 

regions. We look forward to a timely and informative discussion as the 

international community brings increased attention to GBV in emergencies. 
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